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Eric Cooper

From: jfletcher@townofcanandaigua.org
Sent: Saturday, March 2, 2019 8:51 AM
To: 'Eric Cooper'
Subject: RE: New Home - Foster Road

Eric 
1. Driveway pipe is to short.  Needs to be 30 feet wide as they will never get a trailer of any long vehicle in or out of 

driveway. 
2. The owner or the owners point of contact needs to pay for the water service before the town will do the work.  I 

believe it is $ 1,870.00 for the directional drill, tapping the main, materials.  
3. The backfilling of the water service should be spelled out to use sand around it before backfilling. 
4. Water service and sanitary sewer must be a minimum of 10 feet apart.   
5. No COO unless water meter and a Pressure reducing valve are installed. 
6.  

 

From: Eric Cooper <zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org>  
Sent: Friday, March 1, 2019 10:07 AM 
To: jfletcher@townofcanandaigua.org 
Subject: New Home - Foster Road 
 
Jim, 
 
Sorry for the late referral, these got lost with Michelle being out, but do you mind taking a look at the plans for 
comment? Hard copies here if you want them. 
 
Best, 
 

Eric A. Cooper 

Planner 
Town of Canandaigua 
ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org 
585-394-1120 x2254 
 


